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We need you more than ever! 

Please check your membership card and make sure your dues are current. Not only are you 

helping our community but you are  helping our Seniors at Moosehaven and our kids at 

Mooseheart. You also have a fun and safe place to come and have dinner and make new 

friends. So please renew your dues, we don't want to lose our Moose family members during 

these hard times. We here at the Pacifica lodge have come a long way to put our name back on 

the map with Moose International with our  membership. From down and almost out we are 

up and running strong, thanks to all of you.  

So please get your dues in. If your dues are current we thank you, if you would just like to help 

us out with a donation to keep our lodge a float, we still have bills to pay. PLEASE feel free to 

contact us or mail it in.   

 

Pacifica Moose Lodge 

776 Bradford Way     

Pacifica, CA 94044  

650 355 1540 

Due to the high costs of printing and postage. 
 
We are now going with a Digital Newsletter.  
Please make sure we have your current email addresses and 
Cell number so you can stay current with all the upcoming                                         
information.  
You can also check our Facebook 
page for information and changes 
made. 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/
Pacifica-Moose- 
 
Web site pacificamooselodge.org 
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   Tuesday January 27th 6pm 

      
      

        

      

      

   
Annette Arredondo 
   
William Aviles  
   
Chris Babcock  
   
Sherilyn Dance  
   
Nancy Gresh  
    
Peter Gresh  
    
Ed Hunt   
    
Michelle Hunt  
    
    

 
Alexandria Iwaszewicz
    
Rebecca Kim  
    
Benjamin Liupaogo 
 
George Melendez 
   
Judith Meyer  
   
Tofi Milika Saemua
    
Diana Minsky  
   
Faith Nauer  
   

  
Jose Sanchez  
   
Cheryl Sinclair 
    
Victor Spano  
   
Denise Turner 
    
Elliott Turner  
   
Max Wurzer  
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Letter from The President: 

 
Hello all, 
        
              I hope all of you had a great time during the holidays. We know this can be a very 
stressful time, missing loved ones and trying to keep up with all of our to do lists during this season. I just want to 
say         
Thank You,  for all the support everyone has given the Pacifica Moose Lodge during this time. Together  we 
can do anything. 
 
            We've  enjoyed dinners together, Darts, Pool, Drinks , Music and many memories we will cherish through-
out the upcoming  years. I want to give a special thank you to Travis and the Daly City chapter for  making our 
Christmas Toy drive, the biggest yet. When we brought the toys to Linda Mar   Fire station, over 40 bicycles 
and 12 garbage  bags full of toys, they were very grateful  and surprised. Thank you to Public Works for      
transporting the toys.  
 
            The New Year is upon us, and we still need your support.  The signup list for New Years Eve was over 
110 members and guests, which shows we are having fun by participating and supporting our Lodge. The New 
event signup sheets will now be located behind the Bar ,with the bar tenders helping, or Board member on sight, 
if needed.  Please continue to have fun and make memories with us during these events. We have a Super Bowl 
party on February 9th, doors open at Noon.  Valentine’s Day dinner on February 14th which will be serving 
Prime Rib as our main course that night. Then on March 15th we will be having our famous St. Patrick’s Day 
Corned beef dinner. Please come support, and show off your Lodge to your friends, who knows they may join 
the Moose family and start creating memories with us. 
 
              There will be some changes during this new year, so please be patient if something is new to you 
and  you didn't know about it yet. For instance, there is a new sign on the Kitchen door asking you                                           
( the member) to please use the door near the stage, this is to control non members and others from just walking 
into your Lodge. Also the kitchen door is where we serve our food from and this area should be  
Staff and people who need extra assistance.  Look at it this way, are you allowed to walk through the kitchen at 
Restaurant, probably not so please start using you card to get in one of the other three doors around the 
Lodge. Thank you. 
                  
 Also we will be asking you to pre pay for all events, example Valentines day, St Patrick's day, 
this will help  us in ordering food and cost in case someone signs up and doesn't show up. We want you to join us 
and have a great time, but look at it from our side if we have some groups signup  and then not show  we are out of 
pocket and it’s frustrating after all the work the volunteer's put in for our event. 
 
Now let’s have some fun and make new memories. 
Thank you all, for your support 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Paul Lavorini 
Moose President     
2024-2025 

Attention  Moose Members!!!  

Moose Lodge General Membership Meetings 
 Will be held on the  2nd and 4th   Tuesday of the month at 7pm 
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From the  Sr Regent: 

Hope you all had a wonderful and safe holiday season! WOTM wishes you all a prosperous 
New Year! 

Thank you all for making 2024 very fulfilling and memorable! It only took a little elbow grease, 
lots of laughter, some Moose lovin’ and definitely, good vibes for an amazing year! It can only 
get easier and funnier in this upcoming year! Let’s make that happen! 

Let’s start with WOTM Elections of officers for the new year of 2025-2026. As mentioned in our last general 
meeting, we have nominating committee meeting dates and times (tbd) set below for  Interests in running for office, 
nominations, and/or questions. 

1st Nominating Committee Meeting: 1/10/25 @ tbd 

2ndNominating Committee Mtg: 1/18/25 @ 230pm after Golden Gavel 

3rd Nominating Committee Mtg, if necessary: 1/21/25 @ tbd 

Our slate of nominations will be announced at our WOTM General Meeting on 2/18/2025. Interested? 
Step right up! You will have the support of the current Board members as well as the members at large!  

Dates to remember: 

1/05@10AM  District 10 Social at Monterey Lodge 

1/11@1-3PM WOTM 9-pin No Tap Bowling Fundraiser @Classic Bowl-SOLD OUT! SOLD 
OUT! Go Angela Wills!!!!  

1/18@11AM Golden Gavel Special Meeting/Luncheon honoring Chris Giglotti – Collegians please wear 
Regalia 

2/01@10AM  District 10 Social at Monterey Lodge 

2/14 @6PM Valentine’s Dinner-Prime Rib Night 

See you in the new year! Thanks to the Legionnaires who stepped up in our challenge to see how many                          
participants we can sign up for our bowling fundraiser. Winners will be announced at our fundraiser! 

I wish you all the best. Kind regards,  
I hope to see you at the lodge sometime.  
 
In Faith, Hope and Charity 
 
Audrey Nauer-Allen 
 Senior Regent    
2024-2025 
  

Attention WOTM Co Workers!! 

 “Women Of The Moose” 
Chapter Meeting will be held on the 3rd   

Tuesday of the month  at  6pm 
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  Hello everyone!    

   
As 2024 comes to a close, I want to express my gratitude for all the successful          
achievements we’ve had. 
 
Hopefully together we can produce even more in 2025.  
 
I’m looking forward to more member participation on our upcoming events. 
 
Please remember to stay current on your membership dues so you can help Mooseheart 
and Mooseheaven. 
  
 
Please read your newsletter there's so much information in here, we’d hate for you to 
miss out on some fun events.  
                                                    
I will see you around the lodge. 

THANK YOU to all the volunteers for all your hard work and  dedication to keep our lodge strong. 
  
That's what being a Moose is all about . 
 
Fraternally yours,  
Tony Miranda 
Administrator  
2023-2024 
  

  
We would like to thank everyone who has paid their yearly  membership dues.  
Here are ways you can pay. 
Www.mooseintl.org  go to membership area/pay dues 
Send check to :  
Moose International Dues processing Center                                                
PO Box 88065 Chicago, IL  
Or Drop off Check to the lodge Recorders Office… 
Make sure you have your membership ID on your check and  
make check payable to Moose International 
Problems or need to replace your card ?   
Email   —  memberservices@mooseintl.org 
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 From the Legion Committee 

   To my Moose Legionnaires,  

 Happy New Year to all our Moose Legionnaires, 2025 looks to be an exciting year for the Moose              
Legion.  Our Moose Legion committee is actively looking to host events at our lodge, along with Line 
dancing and Pancake breakfast we are planning other events. Moose Olympics, another fishing trip or a 
trip to a casino. So many opportunities for our members to take on a leadership role at the lodge. Step 
up and volunteer to chair an event that you would like to see the lodge put on.   

Exciting News, this year at our Mid-year conference March 21-23, 2025 Moose Legion will be hosting 
and information table. 

If you are attending the mid-year we could use your help, Table will be open Friday 8am till 4pm  

Saturday 8am – 2pm.  Two-hour shifts are available. Meet members from all 17 jurisdictions,  

Membership is always a top priority. Golden Spot 15 has created a couple of membership campaigns for 
the year. Sponsor 2 new members by April 30, 2025 and receive one year's dues paid.  This campaign 
will be every quarter until April 30th, 2025.  The other campaign, if you sign up 5 new members between 
May 1st, 2024, through April 30, 2025, your name will be entered for a life membership.  We have some 
exciting events planned for the coming months. At our last meeting, we talked about some great ideas  
Check the newsletter to find out what’s coming up at the lodge.  

 WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!    IF YOU HAVE TIME AND CAN HELP LET US 
KNOW. 

Golden Spot 15 Moose Legionnaire special endowment Donation. Again, we are asking our members 
to donate and give to the Honor roll, $20.00 Moose Legion Level, $50.00 Fellows Level, and $100. 00 
Pilgrim Level. Get on the Honor Roll. Golden Spot 15th was second in giving. Pacifica was a huge part 
of making this happen.  If you’re thinking of becoming a Moose legionnaire this is the time to take the next 
step in fraternalism. We invite you to take the next step in Fraternalism with Moose Legion, all you need 
do now is fill out an application with dues of $20.00 and attend a Moose Legion Conferral. I would be 
happy to sponsor you on your next step in fraternalism.  

Line Dancing on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays. Our monthly Moose Legion Pancake Breakfast 3rd 
Sunday from 9 am to 12 noon is still the best deal in town. Make plans to attend our Lodge Moose               
Legion Committee meetings.  The Moose Legion Meeting will follow the Pancake breakfast at 
12:30pm. Poker game on Sunday afternoons Please take the next step in Fraternalism and become a 
Moose Legionnaire; Be Active, Committed, and Rewarded races the impact we have on the lives of 
those we serve!  
 

Your Moose Legion Committee,  

Leonard Iniguez 

415-260-9024    email: leonardiniguez@gmail.com 
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Greetings: 

My name is Moses Gines, 

I recently retired from the US Air Force and currently work at the San Francisco                           

VA Medical Center as a Training Specialist.  I have been a member of the Pacifica Lodge 

since 2014 and am looking forward to starting up our Valued-Veterans program.   

Our first step is to make a listing of the Veterans within our Lodge. I will be leaving a                 

roster at the upstairs bar - please sign it and provide the following info if you are                 

US Military Veteran: 

Name 

Branch 

Rank 

Years Served 

In doing so, we will begin to gain access to Valued Veteran information, resources, and 

programs throughout the entire Moose Organization.   We are also taking a step towards 

recognizing special veterans from our community.  Additionally, there are ways that all 

members of our Lodge can support Veterans and participate in upcoming events. 

More info can be found on the California / Nevada Moose website:                                                  

Valued Veterans – The Moose (ca-nvmoose.org) 

Please feel free to contact me at mosesgines@yahoo.com or (650) 393-9307 with any 
questions or concerns, thanks. 
 

Sincerely, 

Moses C. Gines  

Pacifica Moose Legionnaire  

https://www.ca-nvmoose.org/veterans/
mailto:mosesgines@yahoo.com
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What is the Moose Legion?  

Dedicated members of the Loyal Order of Moose continually look for ways to                 

provide even greater service to our children at Mooseheart and our senior               

members at Moosehaven. The Moose Legion provides a venue for these                   

enthusiastic members to direct and lead special programs that accomplish this                 

fraternal mission. 

Who belongs to the Moose Legion?  

Moose Legionnaires come from all walks of life and occupations. They are leaders 

in their communities and they prevail in positions  of responsibility and                

leadership within the Moose fraternity. Each Moose Legionnaire believes strongly 

in  doing some good  thing for someone each day. Membership in the Moose     

Legion is the stepping stone to the Honorary Degrees of our Order – the          

Fellowship Degree of Honor and the Pilgrim Degree of Merit. Being called to      

receive these Honorary Degrees within the Loyal Order of Moose is only possible 
through recognized achievements in the Lodge and Moose Legion. 

Why should I consider joining the Moose Legion?            

Membership in the Degree of Service offers you additional  opportunities to 

serve childhood and old age, and opens the door to you and your family for 

theme parties, sporting events, community service projects and other unique         

activities available only to members of the Moose Legion.  Moose Legion                  

Celebrations are held at various Lodges within the jurisdiction of your Moose                

Legion, and serve as a means to share ideas and enjoy good times with fellow 

Moose Legionnaires.  

Leadership skills may be developed through the Moose Legion Committee of 

your Lodge or within the Moose Legion jurisdiction. 

How do I join the Moose Legion? Simply complete and sign an application for 

membership available from any Moose Legionnaire. Then submit the application, 

along with the required fee and dues  as shown on the application, to the Moose 

Legion Secretary. You will be notified as to the date, time and location of the 

next Moose  Legion conferral ceremony. 
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Women of the Moose 

        Established 1913 
 

 

 

Who are the Women of the Moose? 

The Women of the Moose, established in 1913, as a unit of Moose International. Our members work in harmony with  

other members of The Moose Lodge to provide a helping hand to those in need. 

 

What do the Women of the Moose do? 

The Women of the Moose provide social, educational and community service opportunities to its members, as well as 

sporting events and activities geared toward the entire family. Our members are enthusiastic, they bring a special                    

passion and commitment to the Moose fraternity. But don’t think the Women of the Moose are all work and no play-they 

also bring a unique brand of fun and energy to their meetings and functions. 

Our members dedicate countless volunteer hours each year to over 1,400 Chapters across the United States and Canada 

as well as their communities. More importantly, the Women of the Moose is one of the largest contributors to the                   

support and maintenance of Mooseheart Child City and School and Moosehaven Retirement care facility. On an annual 

basis, the Women of the Moose throughout the fraternity donate more than one million dollars to support programs and                     

activities at these two campuses. 

The Women of the Moose are the sole financial providers for the following: 

 Mooseheart School 

 Moosehaven pharmacy assistance 

 Moosehaven daily needs 

 Mooseheart physical and occupational therapy 

 The girls and boys athletic program 

 Necessities for each new child to get the right start at Mooseheart 

 Moosehaven vision, hearing and dental needs 

 Christmas items at Mooseheart and Moosehaven 

 The music program at Mooseheart 

 The beauty and Barber shop at Moosehaven 

In addition, our Chapters have provided over 8 Million dollars this past year in service to others in our                      

communities. 

Who is eligible to become a Women of the Moose? 

Any female member in good standing in the Lodge is eligible to apply for membership in the Women of the Moose. 

How do you join the Women of the Moose? 

Simply complete and sign the Women of the Moose portion of the Application and present it, along with the required 

dues, to any Women of the Moose officer. She will endorse your application and start the membership process. The           

Chapter Treasurer will verify your eligibility and process your application.  
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Sickness & Distress 
 

We hope everyone is doing well   
Please be safe and healthy. 

 
 

 Our deepest condolences to Sister/Association President Dina Munday, as her beloved                   
mother Florence has passed away. Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family. May 
she Rest in Eternal Peace.  
 
Our deepest condolences to Brother Art Macias on the passing of his beloved mother Grace. 
You and your family are in our thoughts and prayers  . May she Rest in Peace and fly high with the 
angels.  
 
Get well wishes to Sister Delia Solis’s sister Sofi as she was in the hospital for a few days.                     
We hope to see you on New Years Eve. 
 
Get well wishes to Sister Nancy Sweet as she is home recovering from a recent stay in the                      
hospital. Hope to see you soon. 
 
Our deepest condolences to Brother Leonard Iniguez on the passing of his beloved son Leon. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your family during this most difficult time. We would                
also like to send you well wishes as we know you are recovering yourself from your eye issues. 
 
Get well wishes to Brother Christian Kazakoff as he is recovering from a recent hospital stay. We 
hope your feeling better soon.  
 
 
     

 
If you know of someone who is ill or in need of help,  
please let us know. 
 
Ron Solis 
Chaplin 
 2024-2025 
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  Hours of Operation: 
Monday Closed 

Tuesday and Wednesday 5:00pm to 9:00pm 
Thursday and  Friday  5:00pm to 10:00pm 

Saturday & Sunday 12pm to 6pm (Subject to change) 
Dinner Service:  Thursday & Friday 6:00pm to 7:45pm 

                                                                                                            
Bar Service will remain open until 10:00pm 

 

Members MUST have their Membership Cards                                                
in hand to Enter the 

 Social Quarters, purchase dinners, drinks                                       
THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS 

 

  
 

  

Members 
And Qualified 
Guests Only 
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As a reminder ... 
 

Our lodge operates by VOLUNTEERS they put in a lot of time 
and effort to make this place what it is today, where you can 
come and have a great time and a safe environment for all.  

 

Please make sure that we all take care of OUR lodge.  

For Thursday and Friday night dinners, let’s be patient with the                          
volunteers at the bar, in the kitchen and with our kid servers.  
Let’s also make sure that we are picking up after ourselves, for 
example, under your dinner tables crumbs, fries etc.. Also 
please bring your cocktail glasses back up to the bar when 
your done, our kids are not allowed to pick them up as they are 
minors.    

Remember they don’t work for you, they work with you.                               
It’s a team effort.   

 

Thank you to our regular volunteers for cooking, cleaning,          
shopping, setting up for parties, bartenders, office work and  
getting stuff done on our fix it list.  

 

Don’t forget if you would like to help around the lodge all you 
need to do is come on in and just ask.. We could sure use more 
Volunteers around the lodge. 

 

Remember this is your lodge too, so please treat it like you 
would your own home. 
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Visitation Policy 

1st Visit — Guest 

   2nd Visit — Friend 

   3rd Visit — Enroll as a                                        

NEW MEMBER…. 

Sign in your guest..  

Guest Book Is At The Front Door               

or ask the Bartender 

PLEASE  REMEMBER WE ARE                                                                    

A MEMBERS ONLY CLUB... 
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ATTN: Members.. 

 

 

Please respect the Handicap                            

parking stalls.  

Please make sure you have your                 

Handicap Placker or Sticker showing.  

We would also like to keep these stalls 

open for our elder and disabled          

members in need of those parking 

spots. 

Also please DO NOT block any                  

Doorways, Containers or the Red 

Zones as this is a hazard and                          

Emergency Vehicles cannot                            

park if needed  

Please respect our Members and the 

rules of the lodge. 



 20 



 21 

 

 



 22 



 23 

 

 
 Reservations and                                  

pre-payment are required at 
time of sign up 

Cutoff date is Wed Feb 12th  
Members and Qualified Guests only 
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 Reservations and                                  

pre-payment are required at 
time of sign up 

Cutoff date is Wed March 12th  
Members and Qualified guests only 
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Kitchen Improvement Fundraiser 
As we head into the new year we are trying to make improvements in 

our kitchen. Our current stove and grill are not up to standards.                                          
So with your help we are hoping to make our goal.  

Look for some of the ways you can help with  
our fundraiser at the lodge 
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Steak (Thursdays Only)  $18.00 
Surf & Turf (Thursdays Only) $21.00 
Cheese Burgers   $10.00 
Chicken Burgers   $10.00 
Shrimp & Fries   $10.00 
Chicken Wings & Fries  $8.00 
Hot Dogs & Fries   $7.00 
 
Prime Rib: Must be signed up. 
Prime Rib (Every 2nd Friday)  $22.00 
 1/3– Shrimp Louie/Fish & Chips  $14.00 
 1/17-Chicken Fried Steak         $14.00 
 1/24-Meatloaf   $14.00 
 1/31– Mexican Night  $14.00 
  
2/7- Shrimp Louie/Fish & Chips    $14.00           
2/21- Chicken Fried Steak  $14.00 
2/28—MeatLoaf    $14.00 
 

Prawns (3)    $3.00 
Fries     $3.00 
Onion Rings    $3.00 
Veggies    $3.00 
Garden Salad   $6.00 

  
 
 

  

 
 Prime Rib dinner, you must 
be signed up by the Tuesday 
before and Any orders over    

4 will need to be                   
pre paid. 

 
 You must have your                  

membership card with you to 
purchase dinner and drinks. 

No exceptions. 
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We are not a fast 
food restaurant, 

your food is made 
fresh every                   

order. 
Please be patient. 
Remember we are 

all volunteers  
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Attention Members: 

  

 Thursday Steak night and Friday night specials will be limited, so first come 

first serve until we run out.  

 Sign up sheets for Prime Rib will still be in social quarters. Any reservations 

for Prime Rib of 4 or more will require prepayment to be valid. Must be 

signed up on the Tuesday before.  

 Also, all Moose events/parties will require prepayment at the time of sign 

up.  

 Please also remember if you do sign up for any of these events, if for some 

reason you cannot show up give us a call to let us know.                                                         

It is very costly to us for food preparation.  
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MIMOSAS  $4.00 FOR 2 

BLOODY MARYS $5.00 

 

KIDS 10 AND UNDER $4.00 INCLUDES 

JUICE BOX FIRST RESPONDERS ARE FREE 

PACIFICA MOOSE LODGE                                     

776 BRADFORD WAY 
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January 15th 
 February 5th & 19th 

$8.00 Per Person 
 7-9pm          

 

Hosted by The Legion 
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  Sunday February 9th Superbowl Watch Party 
 Friday February 14 2025 Prime Rib (only) Dinner Dance 

Saturday March 14th St Patty’s Dinner 
Saturday April 12th 2025—Flea Market 
Saturday April 19th Kids Easter Party 

Sunday April 20th Easter Brunch 
Saturday April 26th Autism Benefit dinner 

Sunday May 11th Mother’s Day Brunch 
Sunday June 15th Father’s Day BBQ 

Saturday June 28th thru Friday July 4th Fireworks booth 
Saturday September 20th Golf Tournament (Sharp Park)                           

information will be out soon 
Saturday October 25th Kids Halloween Trunk or Treat 

Adult Halloween Dinner/Dance 
Saturday December 20th Kids Breakfast with Santa 

 
(Dates are subject to change) 

Members and Qualified guests only 
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 Contact Audrey Nauer-Allen for                                                
more information   

Audrey_nauerallen@yahoo.com  

April 12th   
2025 
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Drawings will be Friday at 7:30pm 
Make sure you have your membership card                                                                                      
NO CARD NO TICKETS NO EXCEPTIONS 
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President - Paul Lavorini 

Vice President - John Gomez 

Past President - Tony Johnson  

Chaplain - Ron Solis 

Administrator - Tony Miranda 

Treasure - Leonard Iniguez 

Trustee 1st year - Denny Dickow 

Trustee 2nd year - Joe Diaz    

Trustee 3rd year - Hilary Kazakoff-Stancil 

Sargent at Arms -Daniel Basques Jr 

Inner Guard—Kevin Lee 

Outer Guard– Joe Gaffney  
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TBA 

Why Give Blood? 

 Blood is needed every two seconds.  

 About one in seven people entering a hospital needs blood.  

 Blood is always needed for treatment of accident victims, cancer patients, hemophiliacs and surgery patients.  

 Blood cannot be manufactured or harvested. 

 Only 37 percent of our country's population is eligible to give blood, and less than 10 percent donate annually. 

 What if everyone eligible to donate became complacent and decided they didn't need to donate because someone else 

would? 

 What if there wasn't enough donated blood available when you, a loved one - anyone - needed it?  

 Our blood supply comes from caring donors like you. It takes about one hour of your time. When you give blood, it 

gives someone another smile, another hug, another chance. It is the gift of life. 

Be a Hero. Give Blood. 

For more information or to schedule a donation, call 877-258-4825 or visit us at vitalant.org  
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District Socials 

  
 January 5 th Monterey 

February 1st Monterey 

Lunch is served at 1pm 

District Social Begins at 2pm Raffle Prizes to follow 

(Times and places are subject to change) 

Hayward Castro-Valley 1491 
20835 Rutledge Rd 

Castro Valley, CA 94546 

(510) 537-0830 
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776 Bradford Way, Pacifica, CA 94044  650-355-1540 Nov/Dec 2024 

2024-2025 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

 

One Moose  

Elected Officers 2024-2025 

President Paul Lavorini    

Vice President John Gomez 

Past President  Tony Johnson 

Chaplain  Ron Solis  

Treasurer Leonard Iniguez 

Administrator Tony Miranda  

Trustee 1st year Denny Dickow 

Trustee  2nd year Joe Diez  

Trustee  3rd year Hilary Kazakoff-Stancil 

 Appointed Officers 

Sgt. At Arms  Daniel Basques Jr 

Inner Guard  Kevin Lee 

Outer Guard   Joe Gaffney  

  

 

 

Women of the Moose 

Elected Officer 2024/2025 

Senior Regent           Audrey Nauer-Allen 

Jr Past Regent  Chris Giglotti           

Treasurer                 Cynthia Ussery    

Secretary  Peggy Ussery 

Appointed Officers 

Guide   Betsey Bancroft     

  

Chairman 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven   Staci Diaz 

Fraternal Activities         Angela Wills 

Membership         Pam Reppen 

Higher Degrees   Ellie Tippett       
  

  

          

Lodge Social Quarters 
Hours of Operation  

 

Sunday:     12pm-6pm                                                                                                            
Monday:         Closed   
Tuesday:    5pm-9pm  
Wednesday:  5pm-9pm  
Thursday:    5pm-10pm 
Friday:         5pm-10pm 
Saturday:      12pm-6pm 
 
Thursday and Friday 
Dinner Service from  
6pm-7:45pm 
 All Hours are subject to change 

Lodge Email: 

lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Chapter Email:                                                

chapter1595@mooseunits.org 

Newsletter Editors: 

LOOM & WOTM 

Email articles & news to 

Lodge1944@mooseunits.org 

Pacifica Moose Lodge Newsletter 
Loyal Order of Moose #1944 

Women of the Moose Chapter #1595 
 

Have you checked out our                    
Facebook Page? 

There you can see pictures from 
our events and also get                    

information about up coming 
events . 

So go check it out and “Like the 
page” 

https://www.facebook.com/
pages/Pacifica-Moose-

mailto:lodge1944@mooseunits.org
mailto:chapter1595@mooseunits.org
mailto:Lodge1944@mooseunits.org
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

  

2 

 

3 

Shrimp  
Louie/Fish 
Chips 

6pm-7:45 

4 

5 

District 
Social 
Monterey  
12pm 

6 

Lodge 
Closed 

7 

 

8 9 10 

Prime Rib 
6pm-
7:45pm 
Sign up 
required  

11 

WOTM 

Bowling   

12pm 

Classic 
Bowl 

12 13 

Lodge 
Closed 

14 

 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

15 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

16 17 

Chicken 
Fried 
Steak 

6pm-7:45 

18 

WOTM            

Golden  

Gavel 11am 

19 
Sunday 
Breakfast 

9am-12pm 

20 

Lodge 
Closed 

21 

WOTM 

Gen               
Meeting 
6pm 

22 23 24 

Meatloaf 

6pm-7:45 

25 

26 27 

Lodge 
Closed 

28 

 Enrollment 

Dinner 6pm 

29 30 31 

Mexican 
Night 

6pm-7:45 

 

January 2025 



 43 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

District 
Social    
Monterey  
12pm 

2 3 

Lodge 
Closed 

4 5 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

6 

 

7 

Shrimp  
Louie/Fish 
Chips 

6pm-7:45 

8 

9 

Superbowl 

3:30pm  

Kickoff 

10 

Lodge 
Closed 

11 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

12 13 14 

Prime Rib 
    Only             
6pm 
Sign up 
required  

15 

16 
Sunday 
Breakfast 

9am-12pm 

17 

Lodge 
Closed 

18 

WOTM 

Gen               
Meeting 
6pm 

19 

Line                    
Dancing 
7pm 

20 21 

Chicken 
Fried 
Steak 

6pm-7:45 

22 

23 24 

Lodge 
Closed 

25 

One Moose 
General              
Meeting 
7pm 

26 27 28 

Meatloaf 

6pm-7:45 

 

February 2025 


